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The Committee met for the last time on Thursday 12th April.  

The key issues were reviewing the draft Corporate Improvement Plan / Best Value Performance Plan, an update on the Carlisle Renaissance and reviewing the issues surrounding the Asset Review.

This last item was of very high importance as it has long term significance for the Council.  The representative from English Partnership was very informative and particularly helpful in his answers to questions raised by Members.

 

The Committee supported the Executive in their decision to request a report into local asset vehicles and the Committee will review the report once it has been concluded.

Overall this Committee has a rather narrower remit, much of which is financial based.  Nevertheless, it has been a stimulating year and I believe that the Committee has worked extremely well together.

Cllr John Stevenson

Chairman
 

 

